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An additional meeting of the Senate was held on 10 February 2015.   
 
The UGC Start Letter dated 6 January 2015 on the Academic Development Planning exercise for the 
2016-19 triennium was received and the draft Academic Development Proposal (ADP) for the 2016-19 
triennium was approved in principle, under delegated authority from the Council, for submission to 
UGC, subject to the incorporation of editorial and stylistic changes that incorporate comments of the 
Senate.  Details on the strategies, preparation process, and the approaches adopted for the Academic 
Development Planning exercise for the 2016-19 triennium, as well as the key points of the Start Letter 
were noted.   
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